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20/02/2025 

Deputy Peter Chap Cleere TD 

Dail Eireann 

Leinster House 

Dublin 

PQ7865/25 

Office of the Head of Primary Care 

South East Community Healthcare 

HSE Offices, Lacken, 

Dublin Road, 

Kilkenny. 

Telephone: +353 56 7784100 

To ask the Minister for Health if the HSE intends reopening a vacant building (details supplied) as a GP 

practice. 

Details supplied: Mullinavat, formerly the Keogh Practice 

Dear Deputy Cleere, 

The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 

Parliamentary Question, which was submitted to the Minister for Health for response. 

I have reviewed the matter and the following is the current position. 

I wish to confirm that there are currently no plans to reopen the Health Centre in Mullinavat, Co Kilkenny as a 

General Practitioner practice. Presently there is a General Practitioner operating full time services from their own 

premises in Mullinavat. 

I trust this information is of assistance to you. Should you have any further queries please do not hesitate to 

contact me. 

Yours sincerely, 

Paul Goff 

A/Head of Service-Primary Care 

South East Community Healthcare 
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